
Planning volunteers wanted for North Avondale Master Plan update group

Description

NANA is looking for members of the community to work together to update the North Avondale Master
Plan. This is a great opportunity for members of our community to participate and provide input on the
future of our community. The North Avondale Master Plan was originally written in 1974 and the North
Avondale Reading Rd. Urban Design in 1995. In 2019 the project to update was put on hold due to
lack of resources The new project team will be working with a City Planner and other members of or
community to revise/update the plan which can be reviewed at https://www.cincinnati-
oh.gov/planning/neighborhood-plans/approved-plans/.

Anyone with planning or outreach experience would be especially appreciated.

Please contact nanacincinnati@gmail.com if you would like to participate.
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